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  St. Barbara’s Primary School

URGENT       
               St. Barbara’s March     EXTRA Newsletter!
Dear Parent,

Due to the continuing, fluid situation in response to COVID-19, some difficult decisions have had to be taken and school and at Authority Level. Please read the information carefully below. 

Schools remain open as you know, however the children will receive learning packs home with them this evening in the event of self-isolation. The learning packs are comprised of grids:

Early Level (P.1); First Level (P.2-P.4) and Second Level (P.5-P.7). Unlike the homework grids, many of the activities are designed for children to work through over a number of days if not weeks.

Some of the activities can be repeated daily and others can be repeated with different contexts – as you will read. In the case of Early Level, the children will need help to read the tasks.

Please follow us on Twitter to keep up with what is happening in the classrooms and feel free to upload pictures.
Parent Appointments

As you are aware we are scheduled to hold Parent Appointments on Thursday 19th March 2020. 

I have taken the decision to postpone Parent Appointments for the time being as I do not want to expose anyone to unnecessary risk. I have not taken this decision lightly and in taking it I have considered the health and safety of everyone, the fact that the school will not be cleaned between the evening appointments and school starting the following morning, in addition to some parental anxiety about the event.

Sacrament of Reconciliation

Following discussions with Fr. Campbell, the decision has been taken to confer this Sacrament upon the children during the school day. This will take place on Wednesday 18th March and a celebration will be held for the children in the afternoon.

Parents have received a letter explaining this.
After-School Clubs

All after-school clubs have been cancelled until further notice. 

Dancemania

Unfortunately the decision has been taken to cancel this popular event. Hopefully it will be rescheduled sometime in the future.

Primary Reading Quiz

The Primary Reading Quiz has also been cancelled. Again I hope that it can be rescheduled in the near future.

FAITH: Friendly, Active, Inspiring, Teamwork, Helpful


